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STANDARDS OF PROFICIENCY

To report that the Standards of Proficiency have now been posted on the HPC's web-site.
They are being despatched with each application pack for admission to the Register and will
be sent in a hard copy brochure form to all registrants.

They have been circulated to all members as an annex to the minutes of the meting held on
28 May 2003.
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